[image: image1.png]




St Oswald's Catholic Primary School





       St Oswald’s Catholic Community:

Headteacher - Mrs B Wood






       With Christ at the centre of our

Chapel Lane







       community, our mission is to live, 

Longton








       love and learn as Jesus taught us.

Preston PR4 5EB

Email head@longton-st-oswalds.lancs.sch.uk




       Tel: 01772 613402

        bursar@longton-st-oswalds.lancs.sch.uk



       Fax: 01772 613440

10th February 2022
Dear Parents

YEAR 6 RESIDENTIAL VISIT TO TOWER WOOD 2022
Please find enclosed information relating to Year 6’s forthcoming trip to Tower Wood.  We would be very grateful if you would complete the medical form (Form 3B) and Photo Consent Form attached and return to school by Wednesday 23rd  February at the latest. Full payment is due no later than Monday 21st February.
Departure date:


Wednesday 23rd March 2022
Departure time and place:

9.30 am from school
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Return date:


Friday 25th March 2022
Return time and place:

Approximately 6.00 pm at school

We will be leaving Tower Wood at 4.30 pm on the 25th March.  If we are delayed en route for any reason, we will inform Mrs Rothwell who will keep you up-to-date with any necessary information.


Thank you.

Yours sincerely

J Mears
Year 6 Class Teacher
� EMBED PBrush  ���





The children will need a packed lunch on the 23rd March, which will be eaten upon arrival at Tower Wood.   Promptly after lunch, the children may be taking part in a ‘ghyll scramble’, which means that they will need a full change of clothes (including shoes and a towel) in a separate bag.





The children must NOT bring a camera or any other electronic device (i.e. mobile phones, iPads etc.)








Visit our web-site www.longton-st-oswalds.lancs.sch.uk
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